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Every year District 25's Department of Business and Finance prepares a budget for the upcoming school year which
includes a look at District 25's future finances and projections. That budget was presented at this board meeting. By
law the tentative budget must be available for public inspection for at least 30 days prior to adoption by the Board of
Education. The calendar is below as legally required:

Department of Business & Finance
Assistant Superintendent for Business/CSBO, Stacey Mallek
Presentation of 2019-20 Tentative Budget

D e p a r t m e n t  o f  
P e r s o n n e l  &  P l a n n i n g
R e s o l u t i o n  A p p r o v i n g
A m e n d m e n t  t o
S u p e r i n t e n d e n t  C o n t r a c t
* A P P R O V E D *

Dr. Bein has been employed as the District 25 Superintendent since 2014. It is customary for a
Board of Education and a Superintendent to agree to extensions to contracts when goals are being
met. Having met the goals established for the current contract, Dr. Bein is being offered an
extension of her contract through June 30, 2022.

D e p a r t m e n t  o f
B u s i n e s s  &  F i n a n c e
C r o s s i n g   G u a r d  L o c a t i o n s
* A P P R O V E D *
 
S e r i o u s  S a f e t y  H a z a r d
R e s o l u t i o n s
* A P P R O V E D *

The District performed school crossing location counts which did not result in any other recommended
changes to crossing guard locations.
 
 
 
There were no changes recommended for 2019-20.

Visit www.sd25.org/boeMeeting to view the presentation.
Visit www.sd25.org/TentativeBudget to view the tentative budget for 2019-20.

August 15, 2019 - Presentation of 2019-20 tentative budget
August 16, 2019 - Publish notice (in local paper) for public hearing
September 19, 2019 - Public Hearing
September 19, 2019 - Potential of adoption of the final budget

Presentation highlights:

"Kudos to our Department of Food Services for their continued ability to generate revenue increases due to our contracts with other
districts to run their food service programs." - Stacey Mallek on the District's profitable food service program.
"The numbers ($) this year compared to last year are even healthier and that's not something other Districts are are able to say right
now. That's great to see." - David Page, Vice President of District 25's Board of Education

 

Approval highlights:
"Her positive leadership permeates throughout our entire staff."
Assistant Superintendent of Personnel & Planning, Brian Kaye
"We are excited to offer this extension to Superintendent Dr. Bein. We believe in her and
believe in the direction of District 25. This District represents the Arlington Heights community
well under Dr. Bein's leadership."
Brian Cerniglia, President of District 25's Board of Education
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